
Arjuna Weragoda 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Callie Register <cregister@sjrwmd.com> 
Tuesday, March 05, 2019 3:19 PM 
Arjuna Weragoda 

ATTACHMENT 3 

Cc: Vincent Burke; Eric Charest; Mark.Miller (Mark.Miller@kimley-horn.com); Patricia Renish; Hayduk, 
Vaughn; Regulatory Compliance Data Submittal 

Subject: Van Antwerp Well Mitigation (item #1329361) 

Arjuna, 

SJRWMD staff agrees that the County has satisfactorily completed the construction activities listed in items 1-4 of the 
Mitigation Plan for Well interference at the Van Antwerp property dated April 25, 2018, as required to comply with the 
County's Consumptive Use Permit# 10524-9. 

Thank you, 

Callie Register, P.E. 
Hydrologist PG/PE 
Division of Regulatory Services 
St. Johns River Water Management District 
Palm Bay Service Center 
525 Community College Parkway, S.E. • Palm Bay, FL 32909 
Office: (321) 473-1328 • Cell: (321) 863-0011 
Email: cregister@sjrwmd.com 
Website: www.sjrwmd.com 
Connect with us: Newsletter, Facebook, Twitter, lnstagram, YouTube, Pinterest 

@ www.sjrwmd.com/epermitting 

From: Arjuna Weragoda <aweragoda@ircgov.com> 
Sent: Tuesday, March 5, 2019 10:34 AM 
To: Callie Register <cregister@sjrwmd.com> 
Cc: vburke@ircgov.com; Eric Charest <echarest@ircgov.com>; Mark.Miller (Mark.Miller@kimley-horn.com) 
<Mark.Miller@kimley-horn.com>; Patricia Renish <PRenish@sjrwmd.com>; Hayduk, Vaughn <vaughn.hayduk@kimley­
horn.com> 
Subject: RE: Van Antwerp 

Mark, 

Could you please address Callie's first question 

Callie, 

Since the District has been intimately involved with the mitigation plan from the onset of this project, at a minimum 
would need at least an email from the District to the satisfactory completion of the project to recommend final payment 
to AWE. 
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